
From: Redacted 

Sent: 10/23/2012 3:06:09 PM 
To: 'adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov' (adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Jeung, Gary P (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=GPJl) 
Bcc: 

Subject: RE: PV Program Changes 

Adam - per our phone conversation, here's the updated summary. Please let me know if you 
have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 9:54 AM 
To: Schultz, Adam /Adam schiiltzriTlnnuc.ca.gov) ' p i . i r ® ' 
Cc: Jeung, Gary P;[^ Redacted 
Subject: PV Program Changes 

Adam, 

Attached is the summary of the two advice letters Gary and I discussed with you and Paul 
regarding termination of the PV Program. Please let us know what you think. In particular, we 
would like to get a sense of whether or not there is general support at the Commission for using 
the advice letter process to move the PV Program volumes into RAM. It seems to us like a bit 
of a stretch given OP 5 of the RAM decision, but we are flexible if that is the route you advise 
us to pursue. 

I am out of the office this week, so please follow-up with Maggie or Gary if you need further 
information or would like to discuss. 

SB GT&S 0764383 
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Best regards, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0764384 


